
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mission Statement 
Together, overcoming barriers, enabling each 

child and young person to reach their full 
potential 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Message from the Head of School:  
Panto - M & M Productions are coming in on Friday 26th January to perform Jack & The Beanstalk. There will be morning 
and afternoon sessions as well as being streamed into classrooms for those students who cannot access the hall. 
 
Makaton - we have seven parents currently signed up to the Makaton course and we will be holding a further Makachat 
café on the 8th of February. More information will follow.  
 
Parent workshops - we have now secured the date of 1st May for the Preparation for Adulthood workshop. We have 
invited a number of professionals to attend to share information about many of the aspects of transitioning to 
adulthood, including benefits and deputyship. Further information will come out nearer the time. 
 
Have a good weekend.  
Rhonda 
  

SCHOOL MEAL ORDERING FOR NEXT HALF TERM: 
• The Arbor school meals ordering window will be OPEN from 10am on Monday 22nd January to order all school 

meals for the next half term (Monday 19th February to Thursday 28th March 2024)  
• Please access your school meals via the Arbor App or the online Arbor Portal to order your meal choice for your 

child's school meals 
• The menu is available from our website - click here to view. You can also view guidance notes for the Arbor 

system here. 
• You can choose any meal for any day 
• Payment of £3.00 per meal is to be paid via the Arbor App or Portal 
• The meal ordering window for next half term CLOSES at 4pm on Monday 29th January 
• Any child without an ordered meal WILL BE REQUIRED to have a HOME SUPPLIED packed lunch 

 
 

   
Snow Drop Walk, West Wycombe Park 

On Sunday 4th February our annual Snowdrop Walk returns to West Wycombe Park and we would love to see you there. 
As usual you will have an opportunity to enjoy the beautiful grounds and plant a snowdrop in memory of someone special.  

Children can enjoy a treasure hunt and you can finish your walk with hot food, cakes and refreshments at West Wycombe 
Village Hall, where further children’s activities will be taking place. 

Early bird rates apply if you book online ahead of the event at: Snowdrop Walk in Buckinghamshire | Child Bereavement UK 

  
 

https://www.bookerpark.com/home/parent-information/#lunch
https://eml-peur01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/DB64D0B0-1D07-44A2-A043-56FB582BA9BD/r/DB64D0B0-1D07-44A2-A043-56FB582BA9BD_5f398d9e-f7e2-4808-bde0-d6169b1d4519/l/C8AFC7AE-5A52-4B20-ABF0-617DA42DEDE1/c


 

 
 
 
 
 

Vision 
A future where every child achieves the greatest 
level of independence, enabling them to become 

a valued member of society 
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Have a great weekend. 
 
Bradley Taylor 
Principal 

 
Stocklake Park School  

Stocklake, Aylesbury 
Buckinghamshire, HP20 1DP 


